From: Dana Getsinger

To: Clerk
Subject: Please forward to all Commissioners, Thank You, Michelle!
Date: Sunday, February 18, 2024 1:48:30 PM

Dear Commissioners,
My husband and I are very excited about the possibility for a grant for Solar
Panels at the Government Center.

It will be so nice to see our tax dollars coming home to support alternative
energy in our beautiful county.

It would be a point of pride for our county to be known as a leader in utilizing
alternative energy and placing our rural community on a firm energy footing for
the future.

It would also support the Native American Seventh Generation Principle. The
Seven Generations Principle is based on an ancient philosophy stating that the
decisions we make today should result in a sustainable world seven generations
into the future.

Thank you for supporting the application for the grant.
Respectfully,

Pierce and Dana Getsinger

Leelanau Residents



